
If you wish to request copies of the recordings of the hearings regarding MUP-20-012 (W), 
which were held on September 14 and 15, 2020, please send your request to 
hearing.examiner@seattle.gov with galen.edlund-cho@seattle.gov copied to the email.   

Sincerely, 

 

Galen Edlund-Cho 
Legal Assistant 
City of Seattle Office of Hearing Examiner 
700 Fifth Avenue, Suite 4000, Seattle, WA 98104 
Direct: 206.615.1718 I Fax: 206.684.0536 I Galen.Edlund-Cho@seattle.gov 
 

http://seattle.gov/examiner/

